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City Manager

City of Coconut Creek
4800 West Copans Rd
Coconut Creek, FL 33063

Re: Waiver of Engineering Permit fees
2018 WM Phase 1A — Water Main Improvements and Replacements
Margate Utilities’ South Creek Service area

Dear Ms. Brooks,

The City of Margate hereby respectfully requests a courtesy waiver of the engineering
permit fees for the roadway restoration and maintenance of traffic (MOT) work
associated with the above-captioned water main improvement project within your city
limits. The value of the work in question is $573,019.00.

As time is of the essence with respect to pricing, contract execution, and availability of
materials under the current market conditions, we would appreciate this matter being
considered by your City Commission no later than their May 12 meeting.

We look forward to your cooperation in advancing this very important project that is
aimed at improving service reliability to your residents and our customers.

Sincerely,

Cale Curtis
City Manager
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